
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
A very warm welcome back, I hope you and your families have enjoyed a happy and peaceful 
summer holiday. 
 
Please find attached your child’s weekly timetable and the curriculum overview for the term. 
 
Regarding homework, Mrs Kedward has advised she will be handing out English homework on 
Mondays, Thursdays and Fridays, Mr Deans will be giving the children two to three pieces of Maths 
homework per week and for Science, children will have short homework tasks once a week. For 
humanities, minimal homework will be handed out however there will be project work to complete 
at home or during the holidays on occasion. 
 
The children will continue to bring in their devices daily and some homework tasks will be set using 
online platforms. 
 
Information on individual music lessons, school lead and external clubs and Breakfast and 
Afterschool club is in Mrs Rizzo’s letter. 
 
As you are all experienced GPPSers, I won’t bore you with any more mundane parent info, however, 
just a reminder of drop off and collection times; 8:30am and 3:30pm, at the front door please. 
 
We are all very excited about this year, the culmination of your child’s journey through Primary 
Education, and want to make it the very best year they, and you have experienced! To that end, I 
want to encourage you to please always feel free to contact me if you have any questions, concerns 
or suggestions, our collaboration and open communication will be the key to making this a very 
special, successful and happy year for the children.  
 
My email is dimitra.louskas@gpps.org.uk 
 
If however you would like a zoom chat instead of emailing, just to touch base, let me know and we 
can find a mutually convenient time. You are of course very welcome to come in in person too! 
 
With very best wishes, 
Ms Louskas 
 

 

Grange Park Prep School 
13 The Chine, Grange Park, London N21 2EA 
Tel 020 8360 1469 Fax 020 8360 4869 
Email office@gpps.org.uk   www.gpps.org.uk 

 

RANKED IN THE SUNDAY TIMES TOP 100 ENGLISH 
PREPARATORY SCHOOLS 
CO-EDUCATIONAL FROM SEPTEMBER 2018 

 

 

mailto:dimitra.louskas@gpps.org.uk
mailto:headteacher@gpps.org.uk
http://www.gpps.org.uk/
http://www.gpps.org.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/Grange-Park-Prep-School-and-Nursery-1712015612390820/
https://twitter.com/gpprepschool

